
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Wednesday of this week is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students.  

 

Don’t forget about our PTA fall fundraiser. Please support our PTA by participating.  

 

Please mark your calendars for Thursday, September 27th. We will host our annual Literacy 

Night and PTA meeting. We will be sending more information home with our students next 

week.  

 

Boys soccer and girls volleyball will play on Monday at Kernodle Middle and at home on 

Thursday against Northwest Middle. Football will play Monday at Allen Middle School.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


